
 
 

 

Learning with MO Developmental Disabilities Council (MODDC) 
Self-Directed Supports Rate Study Feedback 

 
Thursday, February 1, 2024 

2:30pm 
 

The MODDC is hosting a webinar to talk about the rate study the Division of 
Developmental Disabilities (DD) is currently doing for the Self-Directed Supports 
program. 
 
This webinar will help participants learn about the study and how they can provide 
feedback based on their experiences using the Self-Directed Supports program. All 
interested participants are encouraged to register. 
 
Emily Luebbering, Director of Federal Programs, and Tanner Stephenson, Director of 
Self-Directed Supports, will provide an overview of the rate study and share how 
participants can provide feedback to the Division. 
 
All registrants will receive a recording of the webinar.  
 
Register to attend the webinar. 

 

1/30/24 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_rqkN7tA8Q1icOunjQhRGww*/registration__;Iw!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!HYodjeLhtD3DBsX3TidOO-yzJ3Ut4kE2jCc6_2Sa6keasvL981lyr46gyTHVuKScpUoc5KEEFKVMDvb4mUrR826yig$

